 Date: 4-08-21

AFFIDAVIT OF PUBLIC NOTICE SIGN POSTING

On 4-08-21, a public notice sign relating {o our pending special permit application was
posted on 133 Injun Hollow Roead in conformance with Scction 15.3.6 “Rosting of Sign” of
the Town of Haddam Zoning Regulations.

Attached is a photograph of the posted sign taken on ‘4-08-21.

QQf N/

Carl Erlacher, Owner
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Fw: 133 Injun Hollow Road

William Warner <townplanner@haddam.org>
Fri 4/16/2021 12:25 PM

To: Rachei Francisco <landuse@haddam.org>

) 1 attachments (580 KB)
ERLACHER INJUN HOLLOW HADDAM NECK SIGN AFFIDAVIT.PDF;

From: NEMERGUT CONSULTING - ROGER N <roger@nemergutconsulting.com>

Sent: Monday, April 12, 2021 2:39 PM

To: Wiliam Warner <townplanner@haddam.org>

Cc: Carl Erlacher <carl.erlacher@middletownct.gov>; Kristie Erlacher <kristieje19@yahoo.com>
Subject: 133 Injun Hollow Road

Bill

The public hearing notification sign was placed on the site on April
8th - see attachments.

Roger
Roger Nemergut P.E.
¢ Nemergub Consulting

« 235 Route 80 P.0. Box 666
o+ Killingworth, CT 06419

860-663-2384
860-301-7896



